
        

Mark Your Calendar!! 

 
Feb 6—JOY Event 
 
Feb 11— Learning Event in 
Commons between services 
 
Feb 14—Ash Wednesday 
Soup supper at 5:45, worship 
at 6:30 
 
Feb 16—Middle School Lock 
In 
 
Feb 18—Bishop Jessica Crist 
will be with us in worship 
 
Feb 21 & 28, Mar 7, 14, & 
21—Soup Supper & Lent 
Worship 
 
Feb 25—Holy Communion 
Milestone meeting for Parents 
& 4th Graders 
 
 

 
  

We are here to worship the living God, receive Christ’s gifts, and share God’s love. 

Sisters and Brothers of King of Glory, 

A friend recently traveled out of state for a little rest and          

relaxation with her young family.  Upon her return, she shared a recap 

of the trip and mentioned that one night they went to a restaurant for 

dinner.  It had been somewhat of an ordeal to find an appropriate      

restaurant where both she and her husband could enjoy an upscale meal 

while at the same time their two-year-old could be fed and content. The 

restaurant they ended up choosing was called “Amy’s Spaghetti 

House,” as she surmised that pasta was about as kid-friendly as you 

could get. “So, how was the meal?” I asked. “The ceviche was          

fantastic,” she raved. Then she paused.  She continued by saying, “But 

the pasta sucked.” 

 This exchange got me thinking about the expectations we have of 

one another as the church. In the same way one should expect excellent 

spaghetti from “Amy’s Spaghetti House,” what should people expect 

from King of Glory Lutheran Church?  Or more generally, in today’s 

changing world, what does our Church uniquely offer the Billings   

community or the world?   

One of the distinctive marks of faith (both Christianity and      

Judaism) is the Biblical practice of Sabbath. Truth be told, I haven’t 

been very good at it. The Bible asserts that God has instituted the    

Sabbath day as a day to: hear God’s word, do no work, and trust that 

God’s work continues even without my hands making-it-be-so. After 

nearly ten years as a Pastor of Word and Sacrament Ministry, Sabbath 

rest is a weak-link in my life. 

That’s one of the reasons I am grateful to the KOG Leadership 
for the gift of a three-month sabbatical that begins on Feb. 15. While 
academic sabbaticals often result in writing a book and clergy sabbati-
cals sometimes include a trip to the Holy Land, the expectation of my     
sabbatical time is concentrated on Sabbath.  Through practices of   
reading, writing, prayer, exercise, connecting with family + friends, and 
creating intentional experiences with my spouse and children, I plan to 
practice the skill of stopping. In doing so, one of my prayers is that God 
would shift my focus from analyzing the past or dreaming about the  
future to actually being present in the now.  And in doing so, I pray that                   
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God would grant me faith to trust that God’s work carries on (and your work as the  community 

of Christ continues on, too) even without my effort. 

Sabbath is one of the unique offerings the Church shares with the world. What other     

distinctive things might we, as disciples of Jesus, offer our community? Following Pr. Ben and 

my sabbaticals, I look forward to hearing how God’s Spirit has been fine-tuning your               

expectations of Church. What do you believe King of Glory could uniquely offer our            

community? How is your life giving witness to the gospel? How might we admit the “weak-

links” in our life together and grow, exceeding the expectations of ourselves, visitors and     

members alike? “For nothing will be impossible with God," (Luke 1:37) especially as we       

consider new ways of sharing the hope and new life that has found us through Christ. 

Trusting in God’s provision – for you – and for me, 

Pastor Jen 

Annual Meeting Highlights…. 

*Budget of $638,000 was approved 

*Roger Adam, Claudia Baker, Becky Bey, Becky Carlson, Tim Erickson & Randy Mostad were 

elected to the Board of Directors.  Thanks to the outgoing members of the Board of Directors:  

Marty Ambuehl, Josh Botnen, Al Simonsen, Cheryl Jones, Tom Rust, Lorie Hughes, Gary 

Aasheim, Kim Kaye, Marcia Welliever, and Kent Haaland. 

*Constitution revision and update was approved.  

Copies of the Annual Report to the Congregation and of the revised Constitution are available on 

the Information Wall in the Commons. 

Sabbaticals for Pastor Jen and Ben Quanbeck 

According to the current sabbatical policy of our congregation, leadership has granted Pastors Jen and Ben 
Quanbeck a three month sabbatical this mid-February through mid-May.  During the time that they are away,  
Pastor Jen and Pastor Ben will not have contact with the congregation, other than on an emergency or incidental 
basis.  
 

During the Quanbecks’ absence, Pastor Darchuk will continue to serve King of Glory as Lead Pastor.  Plans have 
been made for ways to cover pastoral duties during this time.  Pastor Jim will do the bulk of the preaching and 
worship duties. The pastoral care team will assist Pastor Jim in caring for our congregation.  If you feel a need to 
talk with a pastor, contact Pastor Jim.  Educational and youth program areas will be covered by mentor teams.  
“Houston” fund raising activities will go on with help from the parents.  Pastor Jim will teach confirmation after 
Easter and will lead the Holy Communion Milestone.  Several people have told Pastor Jim that they are available 
to help if needed. 
 

The congregation and staff of King of Glory Lutheran Church are asked to support and pray for the Quanbecks  
during their sabbaticals and for Pastor Darchuk during this time. 
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Ash Wednesday Worship 

Ash Wednesday worship 

marks the church’s entry 

into Lent.  Ashes in the 

form of a cross will be 

marked on our foreheads 

as we remember that “you 

are dust and to dust you 

shall return.”  Confession 

and Holy Communion will 

be included in the service. 

  

  

 

Soup Suppers 

5:45—6:25 p.m. in the Commons 

Delicious homemade soups, as well as      
desserts & breads provided by the           

congregation 

Worship  

6:30 p.m. in the Worship Area 

  

February 21 

Soup Supper Hosts—Board of Directors 

February 28 
Soup Supper Hosts—Fellowship Group 

 
March 7 

Soup Supper Hosts—King of Glory Choir 
 
  

March 14 
Soup Supper Hosts—High School Youth  

& their parents 
 

March 21 
Soup Supper Hosts—Glory Ringers Bell Choir 

February 14 

Soup Supper 

5:45 p.m.—6: 25 p.m. 

Hosted by Confirmation Youth 

and their parents 

 Ash Wednesday Worship 

6:30 p.m. 

Lenten Midweek Soup Supper and Worship Schedule 

You are invited to share a crock pot of soup for our Lenten soup suppers.  Simply complete a 

soup volunteer slip available in the weekly bulletins or on the Welcome Center.  Contact Lorrie 

in the church office if you have any questions. 

I do not belong to one of these ministries or the Board, but I have this 

great soup recipe I’d love to make... 

Sign ups ready to help provide breads or desserts for the Lenten soup suppers. 



Lenten Worship Schedule & Theme 

The theme of the mid-week Lenten services is: “Caught in the Middle: The Paradoxical Life of a 

Chris/an”.  In these messages Pastor Darchuk will explore our life as a Chris/an.  Plan now to 

a2end all six. 

Join us for worship each Lenten Wednesday at 6:30 p.m.  With the excep/on of Ash        

Wednesday, these services will last about 30 minutes. 

February 14 (Ash Wednesday): “How Can I Believe?” 

February 21: “A God of My Own Making” 

February 28: “The God Who Hides” 

March 7: “A Two-Faced Existence” 

March 14: “Caught in the Middle” 

March 21: “The God Revealed: The Future is in God’s Hands” 

Our Ministry Partners 

Come and join us during the Sundays of Lent to learn more about our ministry partners that we 

support as a congrega/on.  We will meet on Sunday mornings during the educa/on /me (9:40-

10:20 a.m.) in the Fireside Room. 

February 18: “The Montana Synod and the ELCA” with Bishop Crist 

February 25:  “Family Promise of Yellowstone Valley” with Lisa Donnot 

March 4: “St. John’s Lutheran Ministries” with Pastor Tom Schlo2erback 

March 11: “Lutheran Social Services” with Heidi Paulson 

March 18: “Chris/kon Bible Camp” with Pastor Mark Donald 

Holy Communion Milestone for 4th Graders 

Sunday, February 25: Orienta/on for Parents and Students (Martha Room) 

Wednesday, February 28: Session 1 for Students (5:15-6:15 pm) 

Wednesday, March 7: Session 2 for Students (5:15-6:15) 

Wednesday, March 14: Session 3 for Students (5:15-6:15) Altar Guild helps kids make the 

Communion bread 

Sunday, March 18: The Holy Communion Milestone is celebrated in worship at either the 

8:30 or 10:30 service.  Recep/on held between services in honor of these children.   

Any 5th or 6th grade students who have not yet received this instruc�on are invited to take part in this mile-

stone.  Parents and these children are requested to no�fy the office and a end the informa�on mee�ng. 
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Children, Youth, and Family Ministry 
Children and Family Ministry (Birth—Grade 6) 

Mark your Calendar:Mark your Calendar:Mark your Calendar:Mark your Calendar:    

    

Middle School LOCK IN!Middle School LOCK IN!Middle School LOCK IN!Middle School LOCK IN!    

When: February 16th 8pm to 8amWhen: February 16th 8pm to 8amWhen: February 16th 8pm to 8amWhen: February 16th 8pm to 8am    

Where: King Of GloryWhere: King Of GloryWhere: King Of GloryWhere: King Of Glory    

Who: All 6Who: All 6Who: All 6Who: All 6----8th graders and their 8th graders and their 8th graders and their 8th graders and their 

friends!!!friends!!!friends!!!friends!!! 

LOGOS  
5:30—6:45pm 

February 7th will be our last LOGOS!!! 

Never fear though, February 14th is Ash 

Wednesday and I look forward to still seeing 

you all every Wednesday of Lent! 

This past month in LOGOS we have continued 

to have fun learning the ins and outs of The 

Lord’s Prayer 

Stephanie Stokke @ scstokkekog@gmail.com 

Sunday School Corner! 

Parents don’t forget to sign up for snacks. Please re-

member that you are now signing up to bring and set 

out the snacks!!!! Sign up is in the Commons. 

 

A HUGE thank you to everyone 

who helped make sandwiches on 

January 14th!!! We had 63 people 

make 500 sandwiches in 30 min 

for the Salvation Army! I would 

call that an amazing accomplishment. You all 

have such wonderful hearts and fast hands. 

Sunday School Schedule 

*A snack for  all students will be on the main floor in the 

Commons area from 9:30 to 9:40. 

*3yr. olds  through 2nd grade, Parents and Teachers will 

meet in the Sanctuary from 9:40  to 9:50 for  music time. 

Parents, please pick up your children at 10:20 from their 

classrooms. 

*3rd through 5th graders please  go to your classrooms at 

9:40 . Sunday School ends at 10:20. 

 Stephanie Stokke, CELL 861-4024 or KOG 652

-1690  

MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK! 

BLESSINGS TO YOU ALL !! 

King’s Kids Choir  

Grades 2-6th 

Wednesday, Feb 7th—4:15-5pm 

 

Wednesday, Feb 14-Mar 21—we will       

rehearse from 5:00 to 5:45 p.m. with the 

excep/on of Mar 14 (no rehearsal this 

night) 

Sign up for the lock in will be in the Commons or online. 

Parents we need you too! 

We need volunteers in two shifts and a breakfast crew!  

Please call or email Stephanie with any questions you 

may have 406-861-4024 or scstokkekog@gmail.com 

The cost will be $5 a person and a snack or drink for the 

group! 

King's Kids Choir will sing: 
February 18 @ 10:30 service 

March 25 (Palm Sunday) @ 8:30 service 

April 22 @ 10:30 service 

May 13 @ 8:30 service 

 

Sunday School Choir will sing: 
March 25 (Palm Sunday) @ 8:30 & 
10:30 services (divided by last names) 
May 6 @ 8:30 service 

Contact Kalli Murphy with questions 
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Children, Youth, and Family Ministry 

Middle School & High School Ministry (Grades 6-12) 

Pastor Jen will be on sabbatical leave from Feb. 15 - May 12.  Contact the church office with questions. 

Connect.  Be Known.  Laugh.  Learn.  Belong. 

High School Youth Group’s next Project:Shine is 2/4 -  

Assembling  College Care Packages! 

Join us for lunch + sending love to our college + military! 

High School Youth Group meets Sundays, Feb. 4 (care packages), 18, and 25. 

*No youth group on 2/11. 

Want to help provide lunch for one of our youth group mee/ngs?  

h2p://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b48aeab2faafa7-high 

WNL (Wednesday Night Live!) will not meet during Pr. Jen’s sabba6cal.  

Confirma6on Ministry 

HOSTS the Ash Wednesday (2/14) Soup Supper!  Contact Karen Magone klmagone@yahoo.com  

 or Kris/n Telkamp lktelkamp@charter.net for how you can help!   

Classes meet on Feb. 7th ONLY.  No class during the season of Lent. Classes resume 4/11. 

Sun. Sept. 10th - all morning 

Grab some friends and sign up to do a service 

project together! 

 

Middle School Youth Group (6th-8th) meets Sundays from 9:40-10:20 in the Youth Zone! 

Thank you for all of your dona/ons to support 

the 32 youth heading to Houston for the ELCA 

Youth Gathering in June 2018. 

Mark your calendars:  Confirma6on Camp (incoming 6th-9th graders) 

at Chris6kon: June 18-24. *sign up directly via www.chris6kon.org 
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Children, Youth, and Family Ministry 

ELCA Youth Gathering 2018 

THANK YOU for your             

con/nued support of our 

Houston Team of 32 teens 

and 7 adults! 

Coming up: 

Basketball Tourney - Feb. 23-25 

Palm Sunday Breakfast Fundraiser—

March 25 

Sponsor Campaign - Apr. 8 - May 20 

Garage Sale - Date TBA 

 

Will you pray for us?  Would you like to get to know one of these 

young people?  The Sponsor Campaign begins in April! 

 

Each student is looking for 10 sponsors who will sponsor them for $50. 

Your sponsorship of this youth invites you to pray for them (by name!) 

on a certain day of our Houston trip and includes a photo of your youth 

and invita/ons to the Blessing & Sending (6/24) and the Houston               

Celebra/on Dinner (aOer we return, date TBA).   

Youth will be seeking sponsors from 4/8 - 5/20. 

During Pastor Jen’s sabba�cal leave, fundraising ques�ons can be directed to one of the 

Houston Team Adult Leaders. 



You are invited to join the Men’s 

Coffee Group that meets every 

Saturday at 9:30 a.m. at the 

new City Brew at 1335 Golden 

Valley Circle.  Join us for a cup 

of coffee and lively conversation. 

Our prayers and condolences to Tim 

Erickson on the loss of his grandfather 

and to Janet Wyard on the loss of her 

sister, Linda Fisk.  May God’s presence 

comfort you in your sorrow. 
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Adult Class—Sunday Mornings 9:40am 

February 4 – Biblical Literalism & Historicity 

February 11 – End Times - Rapture – Pre-Millennial  

                         Dispensationalism  

Naming something “Bad Theology” assumes “Good Theology” 
is possible. Participants in this class will have a chance to dis-
cuss common misunderstandings of God and misuses of the Bi-

ble.  Then we can humbly determine a better path forward honoring God and strengthening faith 
along the way.   

Prayer Ministry 

A new prayer ministry has begun.  Space has been created in the old offices 

for us to gather in prayer.  Come to learn about prayer, share prayer concerns, 

be prayed for, and to pray for others and our world.   

This ministry will meet every week between services.   

1 Thessalonians 5:16-18  
16

 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks 

in all circumstances; for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you. 

Thanks to those dona/ng 

pop tabs for the Ronald 

McDonald House! We are 

working on our third five-

gallon bucket. Ques/ons? 

Contact Emma or Remi 

Bilstad. 

The Glory Stampers will meet on 

February 24th at 9:30 a.m. to 

make birthday cards for St. John’s.  

All are invited to join this fun 

group—No Experience Needed!   

Brenda Ambuehl, 4408 Summer 

Lane. 
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FELLOWSHIP NEWS 

 

JOY Fellowship 
(Just Older Youth—Men & Women Ages 50+) 
Tuesday, February 6th—Fireside Room 
7:00pm – Join us for a lighthearted evening as Dave Nelson, 
KOG member, presents “Noah and the Ark: The Rest of the 
Story.” Dave is an avid collector of Noah’s Ark cartoons and 
will be sharing the best of his collection with us. Come laugh 
and discuss! You’ll be glad you came! Dessert provided. 

 

Additional Fellowship Groups 
Are you interested in exploring the possibility of other fellowship groups? Maybe one for families? One for a 
different generation than JOY? The sky’s the limit! Please contact Lorie (info below). I’d love to have a con-
versation with you. 
 

Sunday Morning Hospitality and Fellowship Time Between Services 
All are invited to join us between services for our Sunday morning hospitality and fellowship time. We thank 
Eric Nord who has provided his delicious coffee cakes during this time for many, many years. Eric is stepping 
down now, so we are inviting everyone’s help. Please sign-up on the clipboard on the treat table in the 
Commons if you’d be willing to bring 3 dozen ready-to-serve treats (homemade or store-bought; no nuts 
please) by 9:30am on a specific date. Thank you! 
 

“Feast & Fellowship” for All Ages—Sign-Up by Feb. 21! 
What is Feast & Fellowship? Feast & Fellowship is an opportunity for all ages to gather with others from 
 our congregation to enjoy meals and fellowship together during March, April, and May. It is a great 
 way to meet people for the first time or to spend time with those you already know.   
 

How does Feast & Fellowship work? Interested individuals, couples, and families sign-up by February 21. 
 Then each individual/couple/family is randomly assigned to 3 groups—one in March, one in April, 
 and one in May. Each group will have about 8 people—more if the group includes families. Groups  
 have a different host each month; people host only once; people can indicate on the sign-up sheet if  
 they’d rather not be a host. The host decides on the meal—potluck or restaurant. If potluck is chosen, 
 the host provides the main dish and asks guests to provide the bread/appetizer, salad, and dessert.  
 

When do groups meet? Each group’s host helps his/her group decide on a meeting date and time for that 
 month. The host can choose evenings, weekends, or even Sunday brunch. Choosing the meeting date 
 and time can be done through  phone calls, emails, or an online scheduling tool. 
 

Where do groups meet? Meals can be held at the host’s home, the church (please check available dates 
 through the office), or a place of the host’s choosing. A host could even choose a restaurant with all  
 paying for their own meal. Restaurants such as Fuddruckers could be a choice for family groups. 
 

If you are interested in Feast & Fellowship, please sign-up on the Information Wall in the Commons 
or call Lorie Hughes (info below) no later than FEB. 21.  
 

Contact Information 
Please contact Lorie Hughes of the Fellowship Ministry Team, if you’d like to be part of our fellowship ef-
forts or if you have any questions/suggestions/concerns: glsmahughes@bresnan.net, 656-3552(h), or 861-
2078(c).      



Stewardship Campaign 2017 Results and Forward Momentum 

 

This past year’s (2017) Stewardship Campaign involved new ideas and approaches to encouraging 

our members to share their LIFE ABUNDANT.  We designed a new brochure and pledge card        

explaining the importance of pledging, emailed our brochures to 75% of our households (others 

received theirs in the mail) and printed the brochures in-house which resulted in a significant cost      

savings.  Pledge cards were included with the church bulle/n for four weeks in October and    

members could make their pledge at any /me including Pledge Sunday. 

 

These efforts and more have resulted in an 11% increase in pledges received for 2018.  As of 

12/31/17,    114 households responded for a total pledged of $401,155!  This includes 17 new 

households making a pledge for the first /me and 8 new households using our automated with-

drawal system (this system is an easy and safe way to remember your pledge).  Thirty-four house-

holds increased their pledge.   For these commitments we give thanks to you, our brothers and sis-

ters. 

 

We invite others to join in this generous giving whether through pledges or offerings when you 

worship.  These inspired giOs to our church reflect your understanding of the scriptures:  what God 

has first given to us we are expected to return to him!  Our generous giving  encourages and sup-

ports our church’s mission and vision of being good stewards to one another,  our community and 

our world.  

 

Efforts in the coming year will reflect a year-round emphasis on stewardship, encouraging our con-

grega/on to use their God given giOs within our congrega/on and beyond as we recognize our 

abili/es to make a difference.  We will also work towards developing a culture of high expecta/on 

for financial support.  Towards this effort we hope to develop a brochure/handout explaining  

stewardship and sugges/ng guidelines for giving.   

 

Thank you to our members and guests for your ongoing giOs.  Together we do make a difference! 

 

Claudia Baker, Stewardship 

 

“Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as working for the Lord, not for men.”  Col. 3:23 
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New Staff Member 

We welcome to the King of Glory Staff our new maintenance person, KOG member Myron 

“Smokey” Benson.  Smokey’s first day was January 22nd and has already been a huge help in the 

upkeep of our facilities.   



Christikon Clips 

February, 2018 
Information for our Congregations 

 

Christikon Youth Camp Brochures have been mailed to every young person in your congregation who are in grades 
4-12. The brochures detail some very special possibilities, and some very special deals for registering early for camp. 

Save by registering before March 15. Additional brochures are available from your church office. 

 

Family.Adult Brochures will be out soon. Watch for yours in the mail or at your church. 

 

Do it online! You can use the Internet to register for all camp sessions at Christikon, or to make a gift, or to find out 

more about this special ministry. Go to www.christikon.org. 

 

Save the dates: The Annual Christikon Benefit Auction at the Billings Depot is coming on Sunday, April 29th. 

 

Too few young people (not to mention adults) have significant outdoor experience. Christikon combines spirited out-
door experience with focused community experience, helping to open people to the deeper realities of the life of faith. 

Think about joining the Christikon life this coming summer. It can do a world of good… 

 

It is the mission of Christikon to awaken and nurture faith in Christ — 

exploring God’s creation and the adventure of life together. 

 

CHRISTIKON ●   1108 24th Street West  ●  Billings, MT 59102  
406 656-1969  ●  christikon@aol.com  ● www.christikon.org  

United Campus Ministry at MSUB is pleased to announce that Reverend Dwight Welch is our 

new campus minister.  Rev. Welch grew up in Miles City and is fulfilling his dream of returning 

to his home state and serving in campus ministry.  After graduating from the University of Mon-

tana, he obtained masters degrees in religion and philosophy at United Theological Seminary 

and Southern Illinois University.  Ordained in the United Church of Christ, he has served con-

gregations in Sheridan, WY and Norman, OK and campus ministries at the University of Kansas 

and Southern Illinois University.  He also has taught philosophy in community colleges, helped 

start a Christian radio show, and plays in music ensembles. 

We are so grateful to Reb. Stacey Siebrasse who served as our interim minister and exemplified 

her love of campus ministry, the students, and embracing our core values of exploring faith, 

working for justice, connecting spiritually, and enjoying religious community.  She has moved 

to be closer to her family and we extend to her our blessings. 

Having just celebrated our Golden Anniversary of 50 years at MSUB, we welcome Rev. Welch 

to carry us into our next 50 years! 







 Staff 
 

Pastor James Darchuk (pastordarchuk@gmail.com) 
 

Associate Pastor Jen Quanbeck (jen.quanbeck@gmail.com) 
 

Associate Pastor Ben Quanbeck (benquanbeck@gmail.com) 
 

Susan Petersen (drsuse27@gmail.com) 
Worship  and Music Coordinator  
 

Lorrie Maxwell (l.maxwell1690@gmail.com) 
Parish Administrator 
 

Stephanie Stokke (scstokkekog@gmail.com) 
Children’s Ministry Coordinator 
 

John Haughey (johnhoy56@me.com) 
King of Glory Choir Director 
 

Melodi Drake (jemimaas@msn.com) 
Glory Ringers Bell Choir Director 
 

Kalli Murphy (brettkallimurphy@gmail.com) 
King’s Kids Choir Director 
 

Don Maxwell …….....Facilities Care 
Myron Benson…….Facilities Care 
Karen Haughey……..Choir Accompanist 

Board of Directors 

Becky Bey………………….…………………...President 
Claudia Baker…………………..………...Vice President 
Tim Erickson……………………….….……….Treasurer 
Becky Carlson………,,,……………...…….… Secretary 
Roger Adam…………….………………...……..Member 
Randy Mostad…………….………………...…...Member 
 

Other Parish Leadership 
 

David Rye & John Hanson…..Lay Pastoral Associate 
Kaye & Duke Families……...…....Liturgical Arts Team 

 

King of Glory Lutheran Church, ELCA 

4125 Grand Ave., Billings, MT  59106 

Phone:  (406) 652-1690  Fax:  (406) 652-1693 

E-mail:  l.maxwell1690@gmail.com 

Office Hours:  8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday—Friday 

Worship:  Sunday at 8:30 & 10:30 

www.kingofglorybillings.com 

King of Glory Lutheran Church 

4125 Grand Avenue 

Billings, MT  59106 
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